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Minutes of …	LITTLE COMPTON 
	ORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
		

Correspondence Address :  	The Clerk LCPC, 5 Back Lane, Long Compton, Shipston on Stour, Warwickshire, CV36 5LG
Telephone :	07866 046 001	
Email :		littlecompton.pc1@gmail.com
Website :	www.littlecomptonpc.org

Minutes of Little Compton Annual Parish Council Meeting held on 
Monday 18th July 2022 at 7.00pm in the Village Hall. 
Present :	Councillors Sarka Wilde (Chair), Ian Robinson, Graeme Evans, Andrew Lukas and County Cllr Jo Barker and one member of the public.

1. Apologies accepted from Clerk Sarah Elliott, District Cllr Sarah Whalley-Hoggins and County Cllr Jo Barker.

2. Minutes of the meeting held on 23rd May 2022 were proposed to be a true and accurate record by Cllr Wilde and seconded by Cllr Robinson and were signed by the Chairman, Sarka.  

3. There was no report from District Councillor nor County Councillor.

4. Clerk’s report was read out by Cllr Evans.

5. There were no comments from the public in attendance. 

6. Correspondence received this month :  None

7. Financial :  The month’s payments were read out by Cllr Evans.

8. Planning :

22/01557/VARY – this property is located past the Four Shires Stone on the left hand side of the road.  A previous plan was appealed and won and this is where they have now altered their plans.  On the basis that they are not increasing the size of the development or building upwards the councillors agreed no reason for objection.

22/01713/FUL – located set back off the main road.  Cllr Evans pointed out that there is no ‘design statement’ (which shows the rationale for the build) included with these proposed plans and this might be a reason for SDC to reject it.  Cllr Evans will comment about this on the eplanning portal.

22/01959/TRE and 22/01492/TRE – No objections from the council.  Councillors wondered if the college would be replanting to replace these trees.

22/01067/FUL – Cllr Wilde went to the proposal meeting and found the plans to be very pleasing and in keeping with the environment without any outward visual impact. She thought it would be a very good facility for the school.  No objections raised.  

9. Cllrs agreed to contact the new resident who had approached former Cllr Rachel Righton to enquire if she is interested.  Clerk will put up an advert for new councillors and the notice boards and Cllr Evans will put the same on the website.  Clerk will also contact the local magazine Centrepoint to publish an advert for the next edition.

10. Item 10. Agreed to be postponed.  


Date of next meeting will be Monday 19th September 2022. 



